
From: Salomon, Stephen
To: Smith, Victor; Saah, Donald
Subject: FW: New Hampshire official to received advance notification of transportation of certain shipments of nuclear

waste and spent fuel
Date: Wednesday, June 13, 2012 4:01:42 PM

New Hampshire Governor Designee, Sergeant Christopher Scott, re: Receive Advance
Notification of Spent Fuel and Nuclear Waste Shipments
 
From: Scott, Christopher [mailto:Christopher.Scott@dos.nh.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 02, 2012 4:26 PM
To: Salomon, Stephen
Subject: Re: New Hampshire official to received advance notification of transportation of certain
shipments of nuclear waste and spent fuel
 
Please get rid of Highway patrol and enforcement bureau and replace with Intelligence Unit /
Information and Analysis Center.  Everything else is correct.
 
Thank you,
Sgt. Christopher Scott

Sent from my iPhone

On May 2, 2012, at 2:50 PM, "Salomon, Stephen" <Stephen.Salomon@nrc.gov> wrote:

Dear Sergeant Scott;
 
Please confirm by return email that you are still the New Hampshire official to
received advance notification of transportation of certain shipments of nuclear
waste and spent fuel.
 
Please verify the following information:
 
Sergeant Christopher Scott  
  Department of Safety
Division of State Police  
Highway Patrol and Enforcement Bureau  
23 Hazen Drive  
Concord, NH 03305  
(603) 223-8757  
Cell: (603) 717-5546  
24 hours: (603) 271-3737  
Fax: (603) 271-0303  

 
christopher.scott@dos.nh.gov
 
Thanks.
 
Steve
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Stephen N. Salomon, Ph.D.
State Programs Technical Analyst
Intergovernmental Liaison Branch
Division of Intergovernmental Liaison and Rulemaking
Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs
Mail Stop T-8F42
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001
Phone: 301-415-2368
FAX:    301-415-5955
E-mail:  Stephen.Salomon@NRC.GOV
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